
 
 
 
 
Thank you all for participating in our Kids Helping Communities initiative this 
summer! We are grateful for the opportunity to watch our students serve 
others these past few weeks. With your generous donations we are proud to 
announce that our LLS Spirit Week Fundraiser and Art Show raised over 
$500. We will continue to raise money to support The Leukemia & 
Lymphoma Society's (LLS) Light The Night; to reach our fundraising goal of 
$3000. We invite you to join Team Chesterbrook Aldie and walk with us at 
Reston Town Center on October 25th during the annual Light the Night walk. 
Using the link below you can donate, share the link with family and friends, 
and register to join Team Chesterbrook Aldie. 
 

https://pages.lls.org/ltn/nca/northva24/teamchesterbrookaldie 
 
There are still a few weeks left of summer and many fun events are still 
planned. We’re looking forward to soaking up these moments with our 
students! Our final splash day is Wednesday, August 7th. Don’t forget to 
apply sunscreen to your child before you drop them off to school each day.  
 
As summer is coming to an end, we are actively planning for back to school. 
Our fall program will officially begin Monday, August 26th. We have 
scheduled two events for parents and students to explore their new 
classrooms and meet with our teachers. We will have information about all 
our ancillary programs and how to register, daily schedules, curriculum, 
uniforms, and more; along with snacks and refreshments. 
 

Save the date: 
August 23rd from 4-6:30 – Meet the Teacher  

September 5th from 4-6:30 – Back to School Night 
 

For those who have not yet registered, we urge you to complete the re-
enrollment process as soon as possible to guarantee your child’s spot. Please 
let us know if you have any questions or need a copy of the Letter of Intent 

form. We look forward to another year of growth, learning, and fun together! 
Do you know a colleague who has recently had a baby, a friend in need of 
care who just relocated to the area, or a family member who is seeking a 

new preschool for their child? Invite them to our Open House on August 3. 
When you refer a friend and they enroll, you’re eligible for a free week of 

tuition. Ask us for details. 
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                     Important Dates 
August 3 – Open House  
August 18 – 24-25 School year rates begin 
August 21 – CBA CLOSED 
August 23- Back School Night 
August 26 – First day of the new school year 
August 30 – End-of-month folders go home 


